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Friday, May 01, 2015 

Mr. Jeff Cook 
Chief Councillor 
Huu-ay-aht First Nation 
3483 – 3rd Avenue 
Port Alberni, BC 
V9Y 4E4 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
On behalf of our Board of Directors and the Membership of the Alberni Valley 
Chamber of Commerce I wanted to write to you today to express our ‘Thanks’ for all 
that you are doing for business development in the Alberni Valley and nearby areas. 
 
This of course was again re-affirmed during our Business AFTER Business event held in 
Mid-April that saw upwards of 50 people in attendance. 
 
Your presentation was well put together and it clearly demonstrates the commitment 
to all parts of the project as you move along in the process. We at the Chamber of 
Commerce applaud all of you including your team at Huu-ay-aht First Nation and your 
partners in the program, the folks over at Steelhead LNG. Each of your organizations 
are demonstrating leadership that is no doubt turning heads at very high levels across 
the Country. 
 
Well done Jeff! Please feel free to contact us at any time for any sort of assistance you 
may find that you need as you inch closer to the end goal.  
 
We are impressed! 
 
Yours truly, 
ALBERNI VALLEY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
 
 
 
Bill Collette 
Executive Director 
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